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Municipality of Anchorage 
Dave Bronson, Mayor 

Purchasing Department 

January 31, 2022 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

RFP 2022P005 

Paratransit and Demand Response Service  

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

Please make the following changes to the subject project. 

1. CHANGE: Pre-Bid 1:30 P.M. Local Time, February 4, 2022

Where any requirements of the Request for Proposal conflict with an item in an Addendum, 
the Addendum shall govern.   

All other terms and conditions of the Request for Proposal shall remain unchanged and in 
full force and effect. 

This addendum and other documents related to this project are available by visiting the 
Purchasing office website at:  

http://www.muni.org/Departments/purchasing/Pages/bidding.aspx 

If you have previously submitted a response to this project and wish to have it returned, please 
email that request to wwpur@muni.org 

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 

Sincerely,  

Joel Hayenga 
Deputy Purchasing Officer 


